
GENERAL ORDER 
            Department of Fire and EMS 
                        G.O. 7-2-24 
 
 

 
 
Subject:   Personnel Transfer Request,  Station 13-Gamber  
 
Date:  July 14, 2024 
 
Authority:  Chief Michael W. Robinson, Director/MWR 
 
The DFEMS staffing initiative is continuing in concert with our ongoing hiring process.  
In that light we will be moving forward with staffing the Gamber Fire Station-13 on August 1, 2024.  
We are therefore going to be accepting transfer requests to that station with a short window of time 
to submit requests.  This shall be now through 0800 on Friday, July 19,2024.   
 
The positions for station 13 will include four (4) FADOs and eight (8) FF/EMTs.  This station will  
initially be staffed as a BLS ambulance until such a time that ALS resources are available. If interested 
in filling these positions, please submit using the below link into the transfer system. Those personnel  
who are selected will be assigned to an appropriate station orientation prior to assignment.   
Please direct any questions to your respective shift commander.  
 
 
 https://forms.office.com/g/LMrEYfdNvG      

 

https://forms.office.com/g/LMrEYfdNvG

